From:
 Sunnica Energy Farm

 Subject:
 Our Ref: EN010106

 Date:
 18 May 2022 20:54:22

Dear Grahame Kean,

I write with reference to your letter dated 4<sup>th</sup> May 2022 concerning the Request by the Applicant in Respect of the Timing of the Preliminary Meeting / Examination.

I object to the change in the timetable. The changes are a substantial change to the original consulted plans and therefore there needs to be another initial consultation again to allow all affected to review the new plans objectively and with time.

There is already a vast lack of information and collaboration with the public that are affected, to suddenly put a new option in that is vastly different from previously given options does not give a fair opportunity to be assessed in the same required way. This seems to be further confusing the issue and it seems that Sunnica do not actually have a viable plan, especially if they cannot get the buy in of the National Grid.

Best regards

Sara Caswell